
 
 
 
October 28, 2010 
 
 
Falmouth Council Members 
271 Falmouth Road 
Falmouth, Maine 04105 
 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
On October 27, 2010, Greater Portland Transit District Board of Directors unanimously 
approved the 2011 Preliminary Budget and Formula.  A copy of the 2011 Preliminary Budget 
and Formula is submitted for your review. 
 
In accordance with the statute, action is required by the Town Council to either accept or reject 
the District’s 2011 Preliminary Budget and Formula.  For your convenience, I have enclosed a 
copy of the Statutory Budget Procedure that was prepared by counsel for the District.   
 
On behalf of the District, I want to thank the Town of Falmouth for supporting public 
transportation and look forward to serving your community in the future.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
 
 
Very respectfully, 
 
 
 
David Redlefsen 
General Manager 
 
DR/pjp 
Enclosures:  2 
2011 Preliminary Budget and Formula 
Statutory Budget Procedures 
 
cc:   Mr. Nathan Poore 
        Mr. Harry Pringle 
 
 
 
 



 
 


